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Administrative Learning for the Month

Dr. Henderson participated in a webinar titled: AI in Education: How to Move 
Your District Forward

Ms. Petelle and Mr. Molby continued their learning with the leadership grant 
through the Regional Office of Education

Ms. Petelle participated in learning on the following topics: Best Practices in 
Applying MTSS to Improve Systems, Staff, and Student Outcomes, Tough 
Conversations  with Courage, Compassion, and Connection, Multilingual 
Director Alliance---Change Leadership

Ms. Jensen attended the DuPage English Language Learners Network Meeting



Illinois Principal Association Student Recognition

Guiliana Consiglio-Fifth Grade
Kayden Insidioso-Eighth Grade
Olivier Olow-Eighth Grade



FOIA

No requests this month



Social Media Post of the Month


